Message to Parents & Students regarding students riding a bike or walking to school.

We understand that some students would like to walk or ride a bike to school. Our number one priority
is the safety of students. With this in mind, it is important to know that a school bus is the safest means
of transportation. However, we want to honor your decision as a parent if you choose to allow your
student to walk or ride a bike to school, but require parental permission on file. There have been times
in which parents did not know their children were traveling to school by other means beyond the bus. If
you would like to allow your student to bike or walk to school, parental permission slips are available in
the High School Office. Please have your student pick up a form in the High School Office, or call (989)
739-9121 to have a form sent home with your child.

Thank you,

Oscoda Area Schools



